CORPORATE SOCIAL RESPONSIBILITY (CSR) ACTIVITIES UNDERTAKEN BY ASSEMBLAGE
ENTERTAINMENT PRIVATE LIMITED FOR FY 2023-24

In the financial year 2023-24, Assemblage Entertainment Private Limited (‘Assemblage Entertainment’
or ‘Company’) has proudly collaborated with the Sri Ramakrishna Ashrama — an organization renowned
for its charitable pursuits and unwavering commitment to community welfare.

As part of our CSR efforts, Assemblage Entertainment has extended financial support to the Sri
Ramakrishna Ashrama to aid its initiatives that provide education, healthcare, and essential services to
underprivileged communities. Assemblage Entertainment contributed towards the Swami Vivekananda
Cultural Youth Centre - Viveka Smaraka Project by the Sri Ramakrishna Ashrama. This collaboration
reflects Company’s dedication to giving back to society and supporting institutions that work tirelessly to
uplift those in need.
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The construction of the Youth Centre is in progress. Selected photographs showing the progress of the
Youth Centre are depicted above.



To deepen the connection between our team and the cause of uplifting those in need, representatives

from the Sri Ramakrishna Ashrama visited Assemblage Entertainment for an exclusive session.

The session aimed to:

Raise Awareness: Offer insights into the mission's impactful work across various social sectors.

Foster Inspiration: Share stories of transformation and hope that encourage individuals to engage in
acts of service.

Encourage Participation: Highlight how each of us can contribute to societal upliftment, both
individually and collectively.

This session represented more than just an exchange of ideas—it was an opportunity for our employees
to connect with the broader vision of creating a better world.



At Assemblage Entertainment, we believe that our success as a Company is deeply intertwined with the

well-being of the society we serve. Through initiatives like these, we aim to instill a sense of purpose in
our team, encourage participation in community development, and contribute to the creation of a more
equitable and compassionate world.

This partnership with the Sri Ramakrishna Ashrama is just one step in our ongoing journey of making a
difference. We remain committed to identifying and supporting causes that align with our values and
reflect our aspiration to be responsible corporate citizens.



